
April 6, 2021 
 
Re:  Inclusive Community Grants Program  

Essex County 
Transfer Payment Ontario (TPON) Case # 2020-12-1-1471828044 

 
Hello, 

Thank you for submitting your grant application to the Ministry for Seniors and Accessibility’s Inclusive 
Community Grants Program.  
 
The ministry received hundreds of applications for funding this year and a detailed evaluation was 
conducted of all eligible applications based on the program criteria. At this point, all final decisions 
regarding program funding have been made.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the competitive nature of this program and the very high demand we were not 
able to fund your application. We recognize the effort and commitment made in developing your 
application. If you would like to receive feedback on your application please contact Darren Winger at 
(519) 965-5369 or Darren.Winger@ontario.ca by April, 23 2021. We also encourage you to visit 
Ontario’s website regularly for the latest information on government initiatives.  
 
The government values the contribution of organizations such as yours to the people of Ontario.  
 
Thank you again for your interest.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Benjamin St. Louis 
Manager, Seniors Programs and Public Education 
 

mailto:Darren.Winger@ontario.ca
https://www.ontario.ca/page/available-funding-opportunities-ontario-government

